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INFORMATIONAL MEETINGS

COME LEARN ABOUT THE PHASE 2
INITIAL SCREENING RESULTS

In early 2007, the Exposition Construction Authority, in cooperation with the Los Angeles County
Metropolitan Transportation Authority, began a study to extend Phase 1 of the Expo Line from
the current planned terminus at Washington/National in Culver City to a station near 5th
Street/Colorado in Santa Monica.

Last spring, we held a series of scoping meetings to obtain community input regarding the proj-
ect. The various alternatives that were originally considered and those that emerged through
the scoping process have undergone initial screening.

Interested individuals, organizations and public agencies are welcome to attend any of the
following meetings to learn about and comment on the initial screening results:

For more information, please contact: www.BuildExpo.org
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Gaby Gonzalez
Government/Community Relations Representative
Ph: 213.922.EXPO (3978;

Fax: 213.243.5553

Email: Phase2@exporail.net
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